Seal Beach

WAVE

Vault Lid Repair on Seal Beach Boulevard
Median

Our Utilities staff recently spotted a bent steel vault lid in the center median of
northbound Seal Beach Boulevard, just north of Westminster Boulevard—likely
the result of a passing vehicle. Recognizing it as a potential safety hazard, our
crew quickly removed the damaged lid and delivered it to the City's Fleet
Division, which promptly straightened and reinforced it. The crew then returned
to the site and securely bolted the lid back in place within a couple of hours.

Thanks to this swift teamwork, the hazard was eliminated the same day, keeping
traffic flowing smoothly and safely, as well as maintaining City aesthetics.




